
URGENT INFORMATION 

          28.04.2023 

 

To  

All the Parents of HSS Public School (For session 2020-21) 

 

Dear parents this is to inform to all the parents of session 2020-21 that as 

per the order of Hon’ble high court of Uttar Pradesh 15% fee of your ward 

will be refunded/adjusted to all the parents if your ward was studying in the 

session 2020-21. So, you all are advised to keep in mind the following points: 

1. If 15% or more rebate/discount has been given already during the 

session 2020-21, that amount will be considered as a part of 

rebate/discount and no adjustment will be there now.  

2. If, the fee or part payment of any student is not paid during the year 

2020-21 and it is paid in subsequent years, the rebate given at the 

time of fee payment will also be considered as rebate. 

3. If school has provided 15% or more rebate/discount then no amount 

will be adjusted now. 

4. If you have not avail any facility of fee rebate/discount in the entire 

fee payment for the session 2020-21, then you are requested to visit 

in school office on any working day between 10 am to 12:30 pm. to 

receive/adjust the amount. 

 

Arun Kumar Sharma 

Principal  


